
Paw Patrol Temporary Tattoos 

Dear Parents: 

     Kids LOVE tattoos!! We would like your permission to place temporary tattoos on your 
child.  The tattoos are small– anywhere from 2-3 inches. They are safe and non-toxic. 
They will come off with soap and water. I have read reviews and some people say they 
come off in just a day, some say they have lasted a week or so. Most people say they 
come off with soap and water, some have used baby oil. We would place the tattoo only 
on the hand, arm or face. If you do not want us to place the tattoo on a particular area, 
you may circle that area  below. Or, if your child may be sensitive to this, and you don’t 
want them to participate, you may indicate that by checking that line.  

Please return this form to the preschool at the front desk. This permission slip will  
remain in effect during your child’s time here at preschool, since we may repeat these 
tattoo activities multiple times per year.  

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

I, _________________________________________, give my permission for ________________ 

to receive temporary tattoos at Little Badger Christian Preschool. I prefer that he/she does 
NOT receive the tattoo on his/her (circle all that apply)   arm   hand   face. 

____  I prefer that my child NOT receive temporary tattoos, and NOT participate. 

Date:  ________________________________________________ 


